What is I.R.S. Form 1098-T? 
A 1098-T is a statement of qualified tuition and related expenses that were billed to your student account and grants or scholarships received during the calendar year. The 1098-T is provided to assist you in determining if you are eligible any higher education tax benefits. Learn More. 
Why didn't I receive a 1098-T? 
A 1098-T is not issued for non credit courses. A student must have billable charges on their account to receive a 1098-T. Learn More. 
I graduated last May, shouldn't I have received a 1098-T for the tuition charges for my final spring semester? 
The 1098-T contains information about eligible charges by calendar year. If you registered for your spring semester courses in November or December of the prior calendar year, then these charges were billed in November or December and would have been included on your prior year’s 1098-T statement.Learn More. 
What tax benefits am I eligible for? 
Unfortunately, given the complexity of the U.S. tax code, we cannot determine your eligibility for education tax benefits or provide tax advice. The 1098-T does not indicate your eligibility for tax benefits; rather, it provides you with information about your account which you or your tax preparer may use to determine your education tax benefit eligibility. Many students and families report that in order to determine their education tax benefit eligibility, they need 1098-T statements from the current and prior calendar years and records of other qualified expenses and records of payments made. For more information, we encourage you to see I.R.S. Publication 970(PDF), or consult your tax advisor. Learn More. 

